
Ref: TMA/WTE
27 August 2021

GCSE READINESS - INFORMATION EVENING FOR PARENTS

We have enjoyed welcoming your child back to campus this week to begin their key stage 4 GCSE and BTEC
courses.

In the current circumstances we have decided to replace our GCSE Readiness Evening which was due to be
held on Thursday 2nd September with a virtual presentation. To support our parents and students in these
important studies we will be sending out the presentation by this date.
 
In the presentation myself, Ms Hubbard, Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum and Progress) and other key
members of staff will provide information to help you in supporting your child through the demands of the
GCSE courses, as well as our expectations from students and ways we can support each child.

If you have any questions after watching the presentation there will be a Google form for you to complete.
This will be shared with the presentation.

We look forward to working alongside you to best support your child over the next two years.

Yours sincerely

Will Teece
Headteacher


